
From: Ferncreek Technologies
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: Support HB 2351 and 2352
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 11:53:23 AM

I am a fisherman who has been run off the Willamette by wakeboarders.  I would love to
see them all banned.
 
I Support HB 2351 and 2352!
 
Best Regards,
 
Jake
 
Jake Bolotin
Teledyne Technologies
503-554-0975
ferncreek@frontier.com
 
 

mailto:ferncreek@frontier.com
mailto:HNR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

